5 March 2018

Hon David Parker
Minister for Trade and Export Growth
New Zealand

Dear Minister,
In connection with the imminent signing on 8 March 2018 of the Comprehensive and
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8 March 2018
H.E. Mustapa Mot wanneu

Minister of International Trade and Industry
Malaysia

Dear Minister,

| have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 5 March 2018,
which reads as follows:




| have further the honour to confirm that the above reflects the mutual
understanding reached between the Government of New Zealand and the
Government of Malaysia and thatwyour letter and this letter in reply will
constitute an understanding between the Government of New Zealand and
the Government of Malaysia.

Yours sincerely,

‘)

Hon David Parker
Minister for Trade and Export Growth
New Zealand



